Additional objections to the Celtic Way transit site, 
received from a helpful local resident

1. An ecological impact assessment would be required on the area, which has already been identified by the Newport Council as a “site of importance for Nature Conservation.”

2. Change of use – how do the council intend to address the change of use required to take the site from an industrial to residential use. Particularly in respect of the LDP and the reputation the  area has as being Newport’s premium technology park.

3. Cleppa Park, just to the North of LG (approx 300m), is the home of EADS - one of Newport’s largest employers and a defence and government contractor.

4. Environmental Concern 1 –  The area is adjacent to high voltage electrical supply equipment. There is a possible effect from the electromagnetic fields, and an independent body has advised there may be a health risk to certain categories of people.

5. Environmental Concern 2 – The site is also denoted by the Newport Council as a “site of archaeological significance”
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